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28/08/2019  08:04:112019/4201/P COMMNT Dave Murphy The proposed Seven Storey building on the corner of Royal College Street and Pratt Street, opposite The 

Golden Lion is imposing. It will be overlooking The Golden Lion and blocking Daylight to the front of this 

Beautiful building. The current pavement tables and chairs used by the public house and which is an important 

part of their buisiness will be overshadowed. The Golden Lion is an Iconic Stand Alone Building in Camden 

that needs to be protected from such overdeveloped planning projects nearby.
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